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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  DMA Management & State Plan E-mail Subscribers 

 

FROM:  Teresa J. Smith, Administrative Service Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Update to State Plan for Medical Assistance (264) 

  

DATE:  April 14, 2015 

 

The following changes were made in the NC Medicaid State Plan manual.  You may view the Plan on 

DMA’s website at http://www.ncdhhs.gov/dma/plan/index.htm.  The Modified Adjusted Gross Income 

(MAGI) PDF files can be located in the rear of the state plan. 

 

SPA# 14-0003-MM7 (Presumptive Eligibility Hospital).  The purpose of this state plan amendment 

(SPA) is to implement mandatory changes that specifies the North Carolina Medicaid must provide 

Medicaid during a presumptive eligibility period to individuals who are determined by a qualified 

hospital, on the basis of preliminary information, to be presumptively eligible subject to the same 

requirements as apply to the State options under §435.1102 and 435.1103, but regardless of whether the 

agency provides Medicaid during a presumptive eligibility period under such sections.  The State will 

require a threshold of 95% for full Medicaid applications submitted by individuals determined 

presumptively eligible by a hospital. 

 

OLD PAGE(S):  N/A 

 

NEW PAGE(S):  Presumptive Eligibility Hospital Form - PDF# S21 and Pages 1-81. 
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